
For further information on this matter contact:
Integrity Manager Michael Prentice or Chairman of Stewards Grant Adams

 mprentice@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600
gadams@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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For further information on this matter contact:
HRNSW Integrity Department 

(02) 9722 6655

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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HRNSW Stewards remind all industry stakeholders that effective 1 September 2020, all offset sulkies are 

banned for use. This follows a five year phasing out period.

HRNSW further reminds industry that the use of a modified offset sulky will not be permitted and action under 

the Australian Harness Racing Rules (AHRR) will be taken against individuals who use or attempt to use a sulky 

which has not been approved by Harness Racing Australia (HRA). 

HRNSW reminds participants that it is their responsibility to ensure that their sulky is both approved and in good 

working condition at all times. The HRA Approved Sulkies list is found here;

http://www.harness.org.au/hra/approved-sulkies-list.pdf
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